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Letter to our Donors and Prayer Partners 

 

 

Let me start off by stating that I am very thankful for your continued support. 

The truth is, my wife Rosemary and I are still suffering from “ Prison Withdrawal” because  

we can’t go in due to the Covid restrictions.  The ironic truth is that is while our brothers  

in blue are anxiously trying to get out of the prison…we are anxiously awaiting permission  

to get back into the prison! 

 

Until we do go back in, we have to be content to do what we can from the outside. We are 

constantly remembering and acknowledging that the church is not that Chapel building on  

the prison facility, it’s the people. We the people are the Church! With that being said, we  

are still writing letters to our prison Church leaders that copy and share it with all the brothers. 

 

We were blessed and privileged to be part of a group of Prison Ministry volunteers that were 

allowed to create a Christmas video for the entire prison to see and enjoy.  It was our desire to 

remind them that “Jesus is the Reason for The Season”.  Rosemary and I also submitted a 

Christmas video ourselves. 

 

We are continually praying that during these trials and tribulations that the Christian leaders 

inside the walls of the prison reveal themselves, stand up and stand out! I genuinely believe 

that authentic Christian character is revealed during crisis. The positive news is that we are  

in contact with several ex-inmates from Donovan State Prison that are doing well, getting 

married, and have stayed true to their faith. 

 

Once again, we truly appreciate you all and will continue to do everything we can to deserve 

your support.  Pray for us and we will pray for you. Thanks, and be blessed. 

 

 

Sincerely and in his service, 

Elliott and Rosemary Nichols 

 

  

  

Pastor Elliott Nichols  

 

Jan 15, 2021 
Elliott Nichols 


